
 

 

Go For the Gold!!! 
 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week. 
 
Next week is spring break. Students will return to school on Monday, April 21st. 
 
When we return, we will have five weeks before we begin end of year testing. It is very 
important that we return focused and ready to finish the year strong. You can help by 
ensuring that your student is at school each day and that they are on time. It is also 
important to check your student’s progress. The best way to do this is to use your Parent 
Portal account in PowerSchool. If you are not set up, let us know and we can assist you. 
 
Spring pictures will be taken on Tuesday, April 22nd. 
 
The last day to order a yearbook online for $20 is Friday, April 25th. The link to order is 
on the Jamestown Middle School website. 
 
The 8th grade dance will take place on Friday, April 25th. Information has been sent 
home with your student. 
 
Softball and baseball will play on Tuesday, April 22nd at Southeast Middle and on 
Thursday, April 24th at home against Eastern Middle. The track team will have a meet at 
Kiser on Wednesday April 23rd.   
 
That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back after spring break! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 


